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PANIRA HEALTH CLINIC APPOINTS 

PHILBRICK AND KELLEHER AS CHAIR AND VICE-CHAIR 

 

[NAPLES, FLORIDA, October 2019] Panira Health Clinic is pleased to announce two 
appointments to their board of Directors; Tim Philbrick as Chairman or the Board of Directors 
and Jim Kelleher as Vice-Chair. Panira is a 501 (c) 3, not-for-profit, walk-in and primary care 
clinic located in East Naples, Florida. It has been operational since October 2015. Its medical 
services are spreading hope in the Communities within Collier County. 

Tim Philbrick is a consultant with Business Dynamix Solutions. Philbrick attended both the 
University of Michigan and Florida Gulf Coast University, earning degrees in education. Mr. 
Philbrick is a past Gulfshore Life Naples 40 under 40 recipient, a 2006 Graduate of Leadership 
Collier, a past recipient of the Red Cross’ Good Neighbor Award, and has served as a Board 
Member of Catholic Charities of Collier County. For the past twelve years, Mr. Philbrick has 
been involved in the Youth Leadership Collier program as a facilitator and is still active today. 

Jim Kelleher is the founder and managing partner of The Kelleher Firm, P.A., a personal injury 
law firm that serves the Naples and Southwest Florida areas. Throughout his distinguished 
career, Kelleher has received numerous awards and has continually received the highest ratings 
for his work on behalf of his clients. He is a graduate of Lemoyne College and SUNY Buffalo 
Law School. Kelleher has dedicated time to his community, and has been involved in supporting 
Catholic Education and charities in Collier County for over fifteen years. Kelleher has also been 
active in coaching high school basketball at Saint John Neumann High School and Seacrest 
Country Day School. His firm is the title sponsor of the Gulfshore Shootout at Golden Gate High 
School.  

 “Both Jim and I are very excited to be included in an organization that provides quality 
healthcare to everyone.” said Philbrick. “Panira’s goal to provide patients affordable and 
compassionate care is inspiring and we feel privileged to be a part of it.”  

For more information about Panira Health Clinic and the services it offers, you may visit their  
website at panirahealthcareclinic.org or call 239-529-5580.  


